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If a commission 
by an earthly king 
is considered an 
honor, how can a 
commission by a 
Heavenly King be 
considered a 
sacrifice? 
 

- David 
Livingstone 

 
 
 
 
 
For a digital newsletter, send an email to: 
Bill.Kirsch@agmd.org and ask to be 
added to our eNewsletter list. 
 

 

Next month Bill will be in Lomé, Togo for the 2020 combined graduation 
of the West Africa Advanced School of Theology and the Pan-Africa 
Theological Seminary. It will be a smaller graduation this year because 
COVID will preventing many from traveling. Getting to Togo may be a 
challenge, but because these students have worked so hard and have 
overcome so many obstacles, Bill wants to honor them for completing 
their studies. Please pray for safe travels for all concerned. 
 
This photo is of a recent Africa’s Hope 
chapel service that we continue to 
hold each Tuesday morning by Zoom. 
This is becoming a familiar and 
valuable tool that helps us continue to 
train and relate to students and 
colleagues even as we practice social 
distancing.  
 
We recently held a teaching session for our East Africa Tanzania cohort 
via Zoom. Two courses were delivered so that these students can 
continue with their program of study even in the midst of this pandemic. 
Here is a photo of some of the students. 

 
Please continue to hold PAThS up in prayer as we plan for two sessions 
in early 2021, one in Nigeria and one in Togo. We continue to train these 
leaders, even in these challenging times. Thank you for your prayers! 
 
Sincerely, 
Bill & Judy Kirsch 


